Whitley & Eggborough Community Primary School

Head Teacher: Mrs S Jackson Learning Lane, Whitley, Goole, DN14 0WE Tel: 01977 661247 Chair of Governors: Ms E Ridley

22nd June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

I am writing to you to inform you of class organisation for the next academic year prior to the transition day on Wednesday 29th June 2022.

The following teachers and teaching assistants will be working in these classes from September 2022.

KS1

Acorns Class - Reception Miss Moughan
Pine Class - Reception and Year 1 Miss Roberts

Please note we will be organizing the children into Reception Classes after the first transition session prior to 6^{th} July when the new Receptions will have a further transition session.

TA's - Mrs Cleaver, Mrs Broom and Mrs Brown will be the TA's working across both classes during the week in Acorn and Pine Class

Elm Class - Year 1 / Year 2 Miss Donnelly / Miss Kellett Cherry Class - Year 2 Mrs Lee Stokes / Mrs Wheeler

KS2

Chestnut Class - Year 3 Miss Frier / Miss Rice

Willow Class - Year 3 and 4 Miss Clegg / Mrs Spence / Mrs Leyssens



Sycamore Class - Year 4 and 5
Maple Class - Year 5 and 6
Oak Class - Year 6

Mrs Doganozu / Mrs Moore Mrs Mckeown/ Mrs Hawthorne Robson Mrs Lightowler / Mrs Holt

Mrs Coventry will be covering Willow Class for Miss Clegg when she takes her PPA time.

Teachers planning, preparation and assessment time will be covered by the HLTA staff - Mrs Brown / Miss Kellett/ and Mrs Broom.

The year groups at Whitley and Eggborough vary considerably in number across the school with the smallest being 19 and the largest 37 and therefore we are unable to maintain discreet year groups. Please note that we have organised the classes on where we feel the children will be best placed to progress with their learning and self-confidence as well as taking into consideration the class sizes within the school, which are all very similar. Children in all classes will be taught their age appropriate curriculum and challenged accordingly to their needs, in order to support their progress. Please note that with the current organization we have been able to keep the class sizes to under 30.

Your child is in please see email scheduled for 15:45.

Our whole school transition day will take place on Wednesday 29th June 2022. The children should arrive and be registered in their current class and then we will ask them to move to their new classes. The teachers of their current classes will release them at the end of the day as usual.

In the meantime - we hope your children are becoming excited about starting with us in September.

Yours faithfully

Sarah Jackson

Sarah Jackson Headteacher

